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CENTRAL LIBRARY 

No. NITHL/NOTICE/2019/ Date: 11-02-2019 

 

Registration for Awareness and Training on Curbing Plagiarism using Turnitin 

 
Dear Faculty Members and Students, 

Keeping in view the queries raised by students and faculty members regarding Turnitin, 

Central Library is going to organize a workshop for the interested PG Students and Faculty 

Members on 15-02-2019 at the top floor of the Computer Center. 

Hence all M.Tech/M. Arch/M.Sc./MBA 2nd Year students and Research Scholars are 

requested to register themselves by filling the following online form for this event, so that they will 

not face the issue while submitting their Master Dissertations. 

The Faculty Members of NIT Hamirpur are most welcome to attend this event as well. The 

link for the registration is available on the library website under QUICK LINKS. 

 

  

Incharge (Library) 

 

Copy to: 

1. The Director, for Information please. 
2. The Registrar, for Information please. 
3. Head of Departments/Centers, to circulate among faculty members and to display on 

notice boards. 

  


